Statement from the First Minister of
Wales on the terrorist attacks in
Barcelona and Cambrils

First Minister of Wales Carwyn Jones said:

“Our thoughts today are with all of those who were affected by
yesterday’s terrorist attacks on Barcelona and Cambrils. It is
truly horrifying to think that people who were simply going about
their daily lives, relaxing and enjoying themselves could be
targeted in such an evil way.

“Barcelona is a proud and beautiful city which welcomes
international visitors with open arms, including many from Wales,
and of course we also enjoy an air link with the city through
Cardiff Airport. I would urge anyone visiting the area at the
moment to keep following the advice of the local authorities and to
check the Foreign Office twitter feed and website for further
updates.

“Wales and Catalunya of course also share many historical and
cultural ties and I want to end by expressing my deepest sympathies
on behalf of the people of Wales. We stand by your side at this
difficult time.”
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